August 8, 1944,

Mrs. Takiys WATANABRE,
Registration No. 06858,
19 Bayview Wood,
Toronte, Untario.

Desr Xadamg
We are in receipt of your letter of August 3rd, 1944.
Your remarks have been careflully read

éppreciate that the disposal of your property will be &

matter of personzl concern. However, the s:sle of properties
to the Director, The Veterans' Land ict was carried out as

part of a policy of liguidation outlined by Ottswa on the
basis of appraised values. % 1

Your letter has beer 1% upon our files so that
your comments in regerd to th jéle will remain on precord
but we can only advise you th ere unable to consider
any alternztive in regard to this matter,

Yours truly,

¥#e E. Anderson,
Farm Department,




